
 

       
 

 

   

 

It was fabulous welcoming students back to school and 
ready for learning. This term we are looking forward to 
hosting a range of events and celebrations including our 
Kindergarten Transition to school program, annual 
School Presentation Day assembly and our Year 6 
Farewell. Our students remain the focus of our events, 
however this year they will look different with current 
health and safety guidelines. 

 

We are really excited to 
share that our two 3D 
printer STEM kits have 
arrived and ready to be 
used by our students! 
Teachers will be able to 
incorporate the 3D printer 
into teaching and learning 
programs such as printing 
the different lifecycles of 
an animal, printing 
characters from a story 

book to animate or retell their story using green screen 
or stop motion.   

 

                                                  
If your child is turning 
5 on or before July 
31st 2021, they are 
eligible to begin 
Kindergarten next 
year. Your child still 
has time to 
participate in our 
Transition to School 
program currently 

held each Wednesday, however parents must submit an 
enrolment form to the administration office to 
participate in the program. 

On the 11th hour on the 
11th day of the 11th 
month, a minutes silence is 
observed and dedicated to 
those soldiers who died 
fighting to protect 
Australia. Chullora Public 
School will be holding 
a Remembrance Day 
service on Wednesday 11th November. Your child is 
welcome to bring a poppy or flowers for this day.  
 
 
 
Stage 2 students (Years 3 and 4) have been invited to 
participate in a program by Jumpstart. It is 
a free initiative that is run in schools for 5 weeks for 
children aged 5-12. The sessions are to encourage 
children to engage in a healthy lifestyle. Each session 
will run for 2 hours and allows children to have fun 
through interactive and hands on lessons whilst raising 
awareness of healthy living through fun activities. 
Permission notes will be sent home today. Please return 
signed notes as soon as possible. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Calendar  Term 4 
Monday 9th 
November 

Jump Start-  Kids healthy eating  

Wednesday & 
Thursday 11th-12th 
November  

Russ the story Bus  
Softball in schools program begins 

Tuesday 8th 
December 

Presentation Day 

Tuesday 15th 
December  

Reports sent home 

Wednesday 16th 
December  

Last day for school for 2020 

Wednesday 4th November 2020 

Principal’s Message  
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Stage 3 Camp 
On Thursday 22nd October, Stage 3 students and teachers 
went on a one-day camp to Wedderburn Recreational 
Park. Students had a fabulous time accomplishing all the 
activities such as Flying Fox, Archery and the Giant Swing. 
Everyone enjoyed the company of their peers, actively 
participated in a range of fun, team-building games such 
as Volleyball, Basketball, Football, Ping-Pong and Soccer. It 
was a fun-filled day for all as students showcased their 
sportsmanship and teamwork skills and encouraged their 
peers to give everything a go!  

By: Souraya Kamaleddine, Zahara Sleiman, Nepote Moala 
and Tony Truong, 5/6 Magpie  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 


